
 

 

 

 

24th November 2017  

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have had another exciting and busy week in the nursery.  

This week lots of the children have loved having the water shed open in our nursery 

garden. We have enjoyed using the drain pipes and guttering at different angles and 

tested how far the water will go. We have also enjoyed watering the plants using our 

watering cans and discussed what plants need to stay alive and loved jumping in the 

puddles!   

In our groups this week we have been singing lots of number songs and been using 

language related to subtraction, by finding 1 less each time. We have also begun to 

practice our Christmas songs for our Christmas concert. We have continued with our 

phase 1 phonics and are getting really good at hearing rhyme.  

For our WOW! moments this week we are especially interested in finding out about 

your experiences of water toys. Just a reminder that if you would like to share this 

with us you can either post it onto Tapestry or collect WOW! moment sheets from 

the entrance.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  
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